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  Going for Gold Assembly 
 
Awards for the week ending 16th June 
 
Pupil of the week: 
Reception Patrick Nolan Yildirim  Year 1  Lily Stowers  
Year 2  Amelia Gotheridge  Year 3  Harley Betley  
Year 4  Harrison Arroyo   Year 5  Tyler Latham  
Year 6  Joe Washington   
       
Playground Awards 
KS1 Indoor Scarlett Day  KS1 Outdoor  Kobi-Jace Heywood-Harris 
KS2 Indoor Matthew Ashton  KS2 Outdoor Ella Shirley  
 
Attendance Award 
Reception 
    
Well done everyone  
  
  
Well done to everyone. 
KS1Indoor Jacob Fishwick  KS2 Indoor Mia-Louisa McAllister

  
KS1 Outdoor Destiny Meade  KS2 Outdoor Olivia Wolstencroft  
  
Well done to everyone. 
  
Well done to everyone. 
 

LOGOS Art Exhibition 
This week our Y5’s fantastic art 
work on the theme of 
“Celebration” was displayed at 
the LOGOS Art Exhibition at 
Leigh College. Thank you to Mrs 
Fitzroy and Miss Henry for doing 
all the organising and to all the 
parents, families and friends who 
visited the exhibition  
and supported our  
budding young artists. 
 
 

Head Lice 
Please can you make sure you 
check your child’s hair on a 
regular basis, as we are still 
continuing to have reported 
cases of head lice in school. 
Free treatment is available 
from local chemists and 
pharmacies. 
 

School Sports Day 
The school sport’s day 
will be on Tuesday 20th 
June from 1.15 pm and 
everyone is welcome to 
attend. Now all the work 
has been completed on 
our playing fields, we 
are hoping that the 
weather will stay dry so    
the children can enjoy an 
afternoon of fun. 

 
 

Summer Fair Raffle Tickets 
Please can you send in your 
raffle ticket stubs and 
money collected as soon as 
possible. If you would like 
any more tickets please call 
into the school office.  
Thank you. 
 

PTFA Summer Fair 
This year’s Summer Fair will take place on Saturday 24th June from 
12-3pm. There’ll be stalls, bouncy castle, games, tombola and 
BBQ. Lots of fun for all, please come along and support our PTFA. 
Thank you for all your kind donations today for the Rainbow 

Tombola. 

After School Clubs 
Please note that due to Summer term 

activities and the KS2 production, next 
week will be the last week for after school 

clubs this term. Thank you. 
 



                
 

Headteacher – Mrs A J Davies  
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Monday 19th June Year 6 photographs 

Monday 19th June Year 1 trip to Blackpool Zoo 

Tuesday 20th June Sports Day 1.15pm 

Friday 23rd June Inspire 2 

Saturday 24th June PTFA Summer Fair 12-3pm 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th June Science Week 

Monday 3rd – Friday 7th July Y6 Hinning House week 

Wednesday 12th July  KS2 Summer Performance afternoon 

Thursday 13th July Reception trip to Underwater Street 

Thursday 13th July  KS2 Summer Performance evening 

Wednesday 19th July Open morning – reports with parents 

Thursday 20th July Awards Assembly 

Thursday 20th July End of year party – whole school 

Friday 21st July Leavers Assembly 

Friday 21st July School closes for Summer holidays 

Monday September 4th  INSET Day 

Tuesday September 5th  School reopens to pupils 

 
 
 

More information will be available on the school website (www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk)  
and in future newsletters regarding school activities. 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception 99.58% 96.49% 

Year 1 98.21% 95.47% 

Year 2 92.80% 95.83% 

Year 3 94.58% 96.33% 

Year 4 91.74% 95.81% 

Year 5 96.55% 95.72% 

Year 6         95.31% 96.76% 

 

Dates for your diary 

KS2 Performance 
Tickets for this year’s Key Stage 2 Performance will go on sale on Monday 26th June. They will cost £2.00 
each and are limited to 2 per family. Any unsold tickets will be available to buy from Monday 3rd July on a 
first come first served basis. There will be 2 performances, Wednesday 12th July at 2pm  
and Thursday 13th July at 6pm. This year’s production is “Aladdin Trouble”. 
 

Lowton J & I Times tables Challenge 
A good week for Year 3 & 5 in Mrs Davies’ challenge. Well done to everyone below on earning their 
wristbands. Also a big well done to everyone who tried, keep up the practise. 

Holly Goulding  11s & 12s  Jorja Percival 8s & 9s   Callum Pearson 6s & 7s 
Jayden Litherland 8s & 9s  Alissa Collier 3s & 4s  Charlie Aitken 8s & 9s 
Ella Shirley 6s & 7s   Evie Northcott 3s & 4s  Robert Colbeck 8s & 9s 

 Tyler Latham 8s & 9s   Adam Cross 11s & 12s  Jack Holcroft 11s &12s 

 Aaron Tully 6s & 7s   Hannah Wilkinson-Taylor 11s & 12s 


